
   

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

  
 

 14th February 2024 
 

Our Ref: D6720T-2024-02-26                  

 

Branston – Enabling Works for Topographical Survey 
 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

I am writing to make you aware that Amey Highways, on behalf of Staffordshire County Council, will be carrying 

out enabling works along the embankment located on B5018 Main Street/Burton Road over the Branston Bridge. 

The work involves clearing a 1m wide strip of ground-level vegetation at 10m intervals along the embankment, 

from the back of the footway to the toe of the embankment. It is important to note that no trees will be cut or 

trimmed during this stage. The proposed works will allow the surveyor to undertake a topographical survey that 

will support the design of widening the footpath. 

The investigation work is programmed to start on 26th February 2024 and is expected to last 2 weeks. Please 

note that the date could change due to exceptional inclement weather or the effects of Covid-19 on staff resource 

levels. 

In order to carry out the work safely and efficiently, lane closure with temporary traffic lights will be used to manage 

local and through traffic. Pedestrian and cycle access will be maintained throughout; however, we do ask that you 

take extra care when passing through this section of works. 

We appreciate your co-operation and apologise in advance for any disruption or delays the works may cause. If 

you have any queries, you can contact us at the above details or by scanning the QR code below. 

 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Mahesh Mohankumar 

Civil Engineer 

Staffordshire County Council 

 
 

 

Staffordshire County Council 
1 Staffordshire Place 

Tipping Street 
Stafford 

ST16 2DH 
 

Enquiries: www.staffordshire.gov.uk/reportit 
Website: www.staffordshire.gov.uk/Highways/roadworks 

Email: mahesh.mohankumar@staffordshire.gov.uk 
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